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Circe Invest Nominated for Prestigious Sustainable Investment Awards 2024 by 

Investment Week 

 
We are thrilled and deeply honored to announce that Circe Invest, in its very 
first year, has been nominated for the prestigious Sustainable Investment 
Awards 2024 by Investment Week.  
 
 
These awards, now in their 18th year, celebrate the key players in the evolution 
of sustainable investing.To be considered for the award, entrants  had to 
provide examples of innovation, original thinking, inspiring leadership or wider 
industry impact in this area. 
 
We are incredibly grateful for this recognition and extend our heartfelt thanks 
to the panel of sustainable investment experts who meticulously reviewed and 
selected the nominees.  
 
Here is the link explaining the award process and showing all the nominees in 
the different categories of sustainable investment;  
 
https://www.investmentweek.co.uk/news/4327618/investment-reveals-

finalists-sustainable-investment-awards-2024 

The winners will be announced at a special ceremony in London on 19 

September, and we eagerly look forward to the event and the opportunity to 

connect with fellow professionals 
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